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TOWN OF MINTO 

MEETING DATE: 

REPORT TO: 

SERVICE AREA:  

SUBJECT:  

 

May 7th, 2024 

Mayor and Council 

Public Works 

PW 2024-013 – Municipal Drain 14 Improvement 

Request 

 

 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

 

THAT Council of the Town of Minto receives report PW 2024-013 regarding Municipal Drain 

14 Improvement Request and appoint Streamline Engineering INC to represent the Town’s 

interest in this regard. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 

Staff have received a Section 78 for an improvement to the existing Municipal Drain 14 

under the Drainage Act from one local landowner due to a shallow aged system with multiple 

failures this past season. The area requesting improvements is Concession 8 Lot 7 shown 

outlined in yellow below.  
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COMMENTS: 

 

This top end of this drain has undergone improvements in 1984, and in 1991, but the 

bottom end has never been upgraded. Given the current condition of drain on the North end 

of the subject property, an upgrade to the bottom end of the drain is essential for the 

functionality of the drainage system, to the benefit of all the upstream landowners. 

 

FINANCIAL CONSIDERATION: 

 

All costs associated with these projects will be assessed to the landowners, utilities and 

road authorities determined by the Engineering Report for each individual drain. 

 

STRATEGIC PLAN: 

 

Goal 3: Strong Vibrant Economy 

Progressively support our local businesses while leveraging Minto’s competitive advantages 

to attract new economic investment. 

 

 

PREPARED BY:  Ryan Binkle, Drainage Superintendent 

RECOMMENDED BY:  Chris Harrow, Interim Chief Administrative Officer 


